NOTICE
SECTION 3 
CONSTRUCTION WORK AVAILABLE 

Elijah’s Landing Apartments, LLC has been awarded Federal funds for the purpose of developing Elijah’s Landing Apartments, to be located along 3200 Bridges St in Morehead City, NC. The owner has since contracted with East Point Homes to serve as the General Contractor. To comply with the requirements of Section 3 of the HUD Act of 1968 as amended, new job opportunities may be available to work on the 168-unit apartment community.
 We are interested in making sure that Section 3 residents and Section 3 workers who live within the Morehead City area or Carteret County area know about the possible contracting opportunities this project will offer.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Applications and/or resumes can be emailed to East Carolina Community Development, Inc. at eccdi-info@eccdi.com or East Point Homes, markmccloskey@ephnc.com throughout the duration of construction of the project. Applications will be distributed to all construction sub-contractors for consideration. 

